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Hali Beckman
17 Black Bear Trail
Holderness, NH 03245

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The people of NH do not want the northern pass in the areas that are effected. Please hear us and
reject this. Big business and other states are not the priority. We the NH people are.
Thank you,

Sincerely,
Hali Beckman
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